
 
The City of Wauchula Code Enforcement met for its regularly scheduled hearing on Wednesday, 
November 16, 2016 at 3:00 p.m. 
 

Special Magistrate Christman called the hearing to order and administered the oath to those testifying.  
 

Also present at the hearing were Code Enforcement Officer Raina Bergens, and Deputy City Clerk 
Victoria Thompson. 
 

OLD CASES: 
15-157-M  Lila Arnold Eures    822 N Florida Avenue 
Mr. Eures was present. After discussion on the matter, CE Officer Bergens recommended granting Mr. 
Eures an extension to February 6, 2017. If the case is not brought into compliance by that date, he will 
be brought before the Special Magistrate at the February 15, 2017 hearing. Special Magistrate 
Christman so ordered and Mr. Eures thanked everyone for their assistance.  
 
NEW CASES: 
16-198-L   Stanley & William Keith Webb   509 Heard Bridge Road 
No one was present to testify on behalf of this case. Upon CE Officer Bergens’ recommendation, Special 
Magistrate Christman entered a Finding of Guilt and gave the Webbs until November 28th to become 
compliant. If they do not, a fine of $50 per day is to be imposed and continue until compliance is 
achieved.  
 
16-205-L  Jamie L Hoskins    1110 Downing Circle 
CE Officer Bergens stated for the record this case is compliant and has been closed.  
 
 
 

APPROVAL OF PREVIOUS HEARING MINUTES 
The September 21, 2016 hearing minutes were reviewed, approved and signed.   
 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS: 
There was no one in the audience to speak.  
 
 

With no further business to discuss, Special Magistrate Christman adjourned the hearing at 3:07 p.m. 
 
 
               
   Special Magistrate Heather Christman                Deputy City Clerk Victoria Thompson 
 
  
    


